
 
 

  

 

 

 

 
  

 
   

  
 

Subject: Notification of WSCUC Commission action: Temporary Authorization of Distance Education for 
Spring 2021 Terms 

Ken O'Donnell 

From: John Hausaman <jhausaman@wscuc.org> 
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 3:37 PM 
To: Ken O'Donnell 
Cc: Konami Chisholm; Tamela Hawley 

Dear Ken: 

California State University, Dominguez Hill’s request for authorization of programs currently approved only for on-site 
instruction to be delivered in the distance education modality due to disruptions from Covid-19 for terms beginning 
between January 1, 2021 and June 30, 2021 was approved by the WSCUC Commission on October 16, 2020. 

Sincerely, 
John Hausaman 

John Hausaman 
Assistant Vice President, Substantive Change 
WSCUC 
510.995.3172 | jhausaman@wscuc.org 

CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATIONS: This email and any files transmitted with it are intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking any action in reliance upon this information by persons or 
entities other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you received this message in error, please contact the sender at the WASC Senior College and 
University Commission immediately and delete the material. 
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